From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: FW: A recent email from Enbridge - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:58:28 PM

From: CAROLYNE HADLEY ||

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 9:59 AM

To I

Subject: A recent email from Enbridge

Apparently on Dec 2 they will meet with OEB to request a substantial increase in rates.

| am not alone when | say how absolutely disgustingly greedy companies are and have really pulled
no punches through covid. Most big companies have made record amounts of money while
increasing prices for no reason. Bridge is no exception. So many of us were not working, home more
using more heat/energy. When | was working | worked away from home for months. Usually
DEC/JAN until June. Yet my bills never reflected the fact my thermostat was on 14C. | call every year
and every year it's same shit. They talk about the "really" cold days. Doesn't matter | wasn't there.

| volunteer in a homeless shelter. | see more and more average people now on the street, in tents or
shelters because they cannot pay rent on min wage especially with utilities going up up up.

| struggle and worry more than | ever have. | retired in May but my 1500 a month pension is not
going to hold up with higher utilities.

My condo is paid for but | have a high condo fee, car payments and day to day expenses. My taxes
exceed my income.

Now enbridge wants to help our PM see to it we all are on the street and welfare.

If there is anyone on the board who understands what average is becoming then they will not allow
even a 1% increase.

Somebody have a heart and a brain.

Regards
Carolyne J Hadley
Port Stanley

Ontario.

Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail on Android






